
 
 

 

College of Liberal Arts 

Addendum 

to the UTRGV Guidelines for Faculty Peer Observation of Teaching 

 

 

1. This addendum provides supplementary guidance applicable to the Faculty Peer 

Observation of Teaching for faculty members of the College of Liberal Arts. 

 

2. For the College of Liberal Arts, peer observations of teaching should be 

conducted by faculty members of the same or higher academic rank than the 

faculty member being observed. 
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